IT: How can one supply input for the new website? Bellingham WA has been suggested as a
great model. Can anything be done to make each town’s website better in the interim?

The TTF has recommended City Connections for the future website development.
Councilwoman Jenny Crumiller heads the sub group of the IT committee. Bob McQueen is the

person to contact regarding the current and future sites.



